Jack A. Cooper
Senior Project Manager, Retired
The School Board of Broward, Florida

March 1, 2013

C&F Electric, Inc.
1660 N.W. 65" Avenue, Suite 5
Plantation, Florida 33313

Dear Kevin:

It is without reservation that | provide your firm this letter of recommendation. Having
recently retired from The School Board of Broward County, Florida after almost 34 years
| could always count on your firm to solve numerous electrical problems for us.

The C&F Electric staff was always knowledgeable, efficient and pleasant to work with in
completing so many varied electrical projects. Your crews never failed to keep a
promised deadline in completing the work, which was a tremendous asset to my staff
and me.

One of the most memorable projects was Sunrise Middle School when another
electrical contractor shorted-out a large portion of the school’'s main electrical switch
gear just days before the re-opening for the next schoo! year. Several companies were
called in for help and all said the school couldn’'t re-open on time. You and your staff
reviewed the problems, made a few phone calls to suppliers and very quickly advised
me the school would re-open in time for the start of the next school year.

C&F staff worked methodically to solve one issue after another and just hours before
the new school year opening, your firm completed the promised work and all at a cost
lower than we expected. C&F Electric saved the school district thousands of dollars by
not having to temporarily relocate the students and staff to other locations.

Your firm’s dedication, knowledge, professionalism and work ethic is appreciated.
Best Wishes,

Jack A. Cooper



